Republic of the Philippines
Department of Public Works and Highways
OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ENGINEER

BID BULLETIN 25-0025
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NOTICE is hereby given to all contractors who responded to the “Invitation to Bid” dated
July 10, 2025 published in the DPWH Website/PhilGeps for the Contract ID:

25CH0083: Rehabilitation of Line Canal Barangay Poblacion, Floridablanca, Pampanga,
25CH0084: Construction of Barangay Road, Barangay Valdez, Floridablanca, Pampanga.
Please be informed that the opening of bids is re-schedule on August 28, 2025 at 10:1.0 A.M.

For your information and guidance.
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